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The following American Electrical product has been modified.  Exisiting specifications will
be met or exeeded.  Please review and acknowledge this document and inform your
personnel as needed.

  Description of Product Change Notification

Stock Status

Can existing stock still be used?  Yes
Is mixture of stock acceptable? Yes

Transaction Dates

Date modification goes into effect? 21-Mar-22
Expected first shipment from American Electrical? 21-Mar-22

New ProductPrevious Product

Cabling

DSUB-25-MF-CBL
DSUB-15-MF-CBL
DSUB-9-MF-CBL

Product Change 
Notification 

Notify Distributors 
and Field 2/15/2022

Throughout last year, sourcing this part became increasingly more difficult and has lead to American 
Electrical to make a product change.  This product has minor variations to the original.  The primary change 

is as follows:
1) The short metal thumbscrews have been replaced by longer moded plastic thumbscrews that can be 

tighned by hand-tight, or with a flathead screw driver.

Date of IssueActionType of ChangePart Number(s) AffectedBusiness Unit



Product Change Notification 

   Should there be any issue with timeline, content, or specifications of this product change, 
please contact American Electrical Inc using the information below.  Customers should
acknowledge receipt of this PCN within 30 days of delivery of the PCN in the event the change
affects production or operations negatively.

Contact Info:
Matt Gallagher
Sales@AmericanElectrical.com

Thank you for your review and understanding.

Regards,

       2/17/2022
Matthew Gallagher
President

Date


